From: Scott Allen Jackson

To: Melissa D Brock
Subject: Fwd: PGRP Commitments needed for COIl proposals
Date: Monday, February 16, 2015 12:40:47 AM

Attachments:

scott

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Cone, Karen C" <kccone@nsf.gov>
To: "sjackson@uga.edu" <sjackson@uga.edu>, Paul Gepts

<plgepts@ucdavis.edu>
Subject: FW: PGRP Commitments needed for COI proposals

Date: February 13, 2015 at 2:08:37 PM EST

Dear Scott and Paul:
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Please let me know if you have questions or concerns.

Regards,

Karen

Karen C. Cone, PhD

Program Director, Genetic Mechanisms Cluster
Division of Molecular and Cellular Biosciences
National Science Foundation

703-292-4967





